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Floph's Register of Shippmy,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

74th January, 1918

Dear Sirs,

with reference to the First Entry Report No. 7894

on the S.3. "PORT DARYIN®, as it now appears that the tonnage
opening of this vessel is closed, I shall be glad if you will
be good enough to state whether ecargo battens have peen fitted
| in the shclt-er rtween decks.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

gecretary.

The Surveyors,

BELFAST.
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